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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, September 25, 2015 10:12 AM
To: 'Mike Sonke'
Cc: Jack Phillips (Jack.phillips@usw.salvationarmy.org); Jeanne Homsey 

(Jeanne.Homsey@atcassociates.com); Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: The Salvation Army, 601 Webster Street, Oakland- RO3084 and GeoTracker Global ID 

T10000003428

Mike, 

I received notification of a request for permitting 30 boreholes and 4 monitoring well installations for the Salvation Army 
site located at 601 Webster Street in Oakland, California.  Presumably this is an additional phase of investigation following 
the execution of the work plan dated February 24, 2015, conditionally approved by Alameda County Environmental Health 
(ACEH) on June 1, 2015.   

In our June 1, 2015 letter, ACEH requested receiving the analytical data from the hollow stem auger phase of 
investigation by August 28, 2015 and a review of the monitoring well data by September 24, 2015.  To date ACEH has not 
received the analytical data for review and discussion.  Please provide the data collected to date from the executed work 
plan, a figure of the proposed boring and well locations, and provide ACEH with a case status update.  Please provide the 
documents via email by October 2, 2015.  

Thank you for your cooperation.  Should you have any questions regarding this correspondence or your case, please call 
me at (510) 567-6764 or send an electronic mail message at keith.nowell@acgov.org. 

Regards, 
Keith Nowell 
 
Keith Nowell PG, CHG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda , CA 94502‐6540 
phone: 510 / 567  ‐ 6764 
fax: 510 / 337 ‐ 9335 
email: keith.nowell@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 

 


